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MEMORANDUM 

To:  PRAB   

From:  Nicole Oliver, Director 

CC:   

Subject:  Cornwall Park Naming 

Date:  November 9, 2022 
    
At the previous PRAB meeting, the direction of the group was to reach out to Lummi and Nooksack 

Nations to obtain feedback regarding any concerns with the proposed name of Salish Landing, along 

with the alternate name of Klipsun Park. 

 

Letters were sent pursuant to city/tribal agreed upon consultation procedures. 

 

No response was received.  With PRAB approval, the name recommendation will be forwarded to City 

Council at their next meeting.   


